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22 January 2009

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), wishes to remind them once again of the special meeting scheduled for February 12, 2009, on the Inter-American Program for the Promotion and Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants, Including Migrant Workers and their Families, pursuant to the mandate in General Assembly resolution AG/RES. 2289 (XXXVII-O/07).
The Chair of the CAJP would like to stress the importance of participation by experts from the member states so that they may share their views and take part in a dialogue. It is hoped that this will help enrich the inter-American perspective on the topic. Accordingly, the Chair would be grateful if the delegations used their good offices to facilitate the participation of such experts in the meeting, and is asking to be notified as soon as possible of the names of those who will be participating in the meeting.

Any information on this matter should be conveyed to Dr. Araceli Azuara by e-mail at aazuara@oas.org or by telephone at (202) 458-3255.
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